Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Construction Industry Licensing Board
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on April 14, 2017, the Construction Industry Licensing Board received a petition for variance and waiver, filed by Fred R. Dudley, Esq., on behalf of Reinhard Alexander Schrott and Geoffery Chutter. The Petitioners are seeking a variance or waiver of subsections 61G4-12.011(11), 61G4-12.011(12), 61G4-15.006(1), and 61G4-15.0021(3), F.A.C., regarding the requirements for an individual seeking to become a qualified agent and the financially responsible officer for a foreign company. Comments on this petition should be filed with Construction Industry Licensing Board, 2601 Blair Stone Road, Tallahassee, FL 32399-1039, within 14 days of publication of this notice.
A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Daniel Biggins, Executive Director, Construction Industry Licensing Board, at above address, telephone: (850)487-1395 or by email: Donald.Shaw@myfloridalicense.com.
